



REPORT FOR JUNE AND JULY 2025

Dear Praying Friends,

I trust this letter finds you doing well and enjoying the blessings of the Lord. This summer has been an amazing and a busy time. We are thankful for how God has worked in the hearts and lives of those who have been with us at the World Missions Center.

First, we held our Annual Board of Trustees' Meeting and Candidate
School the first week of June. There were 48 attendees and we praise the Lord for the
wonderful time we had together. The candidates gave their testimonies about how God had saved
them and called them into full-time missionary service. Hearing these testimonies never gets old! Please pray for the
new missionaries as they raise their support.



Next, we enjoyed Enrichment Week during the last week of June. The Lord allowed us to minister to seven veteran missionary families, two widowers, and two singles. This special week is sponsored by local churches and individuals who give for the purpose of encouraging and enriching missionaries who are on furlough. It is a special blessing to see the missionary kids connect during the week. For many, life-long friendships are started because of these connections.

Finally, we held two separate weeks of CAMP BIMI. The first week was July 14-19 (Week A) and the second week

was July 28–August 2 (Week B). The attendance for both weeks combined was 93. Those who attended came because of a strong interest in missions. There was a great spirit throughout the entire two weeks. If you know someone who would benefit from CAMP BIMI, please direct them to our website (www.campbimi.org).

Once again, Barb and I want to express our sincere appreciation for your faithful support of our family and ministry. Thank you for the privilege of representing

you in worldwide missions. It is truly an honor to work together with you in God's harvest field. May the LORD richly bless you!

In Christ,

David & Barb Snyder John 15:16

